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The Uniform Data System (UDS) report is submitted annually to our Federal grantor, Health 
Resources and Services Administration (HRSA).  The UDS report combines all our patient and 
visit information with our financial information for each calendar year.  This is an update on the 
financial measures we reported for 2020.   
 
The UDS report is due each year on February 15th, covering the prior calendar year.  Each health 
center then works with a HRSA contracted UDS reviewer to finalize the report, usually by mid-
March.  Our 2020 report was submitted 2/12/21 and accepted by the reviewer on 3/16/21.  We 
did not meet our overall target of 95% of our HRSA patient target – we served 19,494 
unduplicated patients in 2020, toward our patient target of 21,957, or 89%.  Dropping below 
95% of the patient target can result in funding reductions from HRSA, however, will not be 
applied for targets unmet in 2020 due to the pandemic impacting health center visits 
nationwide.  

Prior year comparison reports show how our Health Center compares to State and national 
grantees in total, and with other homeless grantees.  In general, as a public entity in an urban 
area with a high cost of living, we have higher costs per visit and per patient in comparison to 
other health centers.  The table below shows these measures for 2019. 

2019 UDS financial measures comparisons 

 PHSKC WA  National Homeless 25%+ 
Total cost per 
patient 

$1109.73 $1119.15 $1044.40 $1564.69 
 

Total cost per 
visit 

$210.12 $280.01 $253.79 $255.23 

 

 2020 UDS financial measures submitted 

PHSKC’s accepted 2020 UDS report shows the following figures, both of which are slightly 
higher than in 2019.  Summary and comparison from all 2020 health center reports will be 
available late summer 2021. 

Total cost per patient: $1255.26 

Total cost per visit:  $239.16 


